
Provisional	Accommodation		
information	 	
	

- No	 accommodation	 has	 been	 booked	 until	 the	 Chef	 de	Mission’s	 inspection	 visit	 to	
Samsun	early	next	year.	

	
- We	hope	to	stay	inside	the	Deaflympics	Village	for	the	best	logistics	planning	and	ease	

of	travel	to	each	of	our	required	training	venues	situated	inside	the	village	
	

- Further	information	regarding	the	DeaflympicsGB’s	accommodation	will	be	announced	
around	March	2017	

	
- The	below	are	details	of	the	provisional	accommodation	facilities	inside	the	Deaflympics	

village	
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